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COrY.
Llopd’s Negister of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

1lth October, 1911.

Gentlemen,
I have to acquaint vou that a ¥irst Entry Machinery

Renort has been received from the Societv's Survevors at
Greenock in the case of the new 8.5, "EMERALD WINGS®, from
which 1t apvears that at the close of the trial of ithe machinery
a crack was found in the after condenser door. It is stated
that it has heen repaired to enable the vessel to proceed to
her loading pnorts, Swansea and Antwerp, and that the Bullders
have arranged for a new door to be fitted at vour Port.

I have therefore to request that vou will arrange
to zive this matter the necessary attention and forward your
report on the case as early as possible.

I am, Gentlemen,

Your obedient Sexrvant,

Secretary,

The Surveyors,

ANTWERP.
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